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DICK CAVETT COMING TO COASTAL 
APRIL 22 

Television personality Dick Cavett 
will lecture at Coastal Tuesday, 
April 22, 8 p.m. in Wheelwright 
Auditorium as part of the William A. 
Kimbel Distinguished Lecture Series. 

Cavett has interviewed an 
international who's who of the arts, 
letters, and politics -- from Noel 
Coward.to Lester Maddox, from Mary 
McCarthy to Hugh Hefner, from Jane 
Fonda to Gerald Ford. He tackled 
themes such as Watergate, 
alcoholism, pornography, and youth 
gangs. 

Prior to his lecture, members of the 
audience will be asked to submit 
questions which Mr. Cavett may 
address during the program. If you 
plan to attend and would like to 
submit a question beforehand, please 
type or print it on a 3 x 5 card and 
send it to Margaret Ammons or Cathy 
McPherson in the College Advancement 
Office. 

The I ecture is free and open to the 
public, however seats wi 11 be 
available on a first-come, first­
served basis the night of the 
performance. The auditorium will 
open at 7:30 p.m. 

The Kimbel Lecture Series is 
sponsored by the Kimbel Trust, the 
Episcopal Diocese of South Carolina, 
the Sun Publishing Company, the 
Coastal Educational Foundation, the 
Horry County Higher Education 
Commission, and USC Coastal Carolina 
College. 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

JOHN VROOMAN NAMED HEAD 
BASEBALL COACH 

John F. Vrooman has been named full­
time baseball coach and associate 
athletic director at Coastal 
effective July 1, 1986, Chancellor 
Eaglin has announced. 

"My decision to appoint John is 
based on several factors," Dr. 
Eaglin said. "First and foremost is 
his sound background in baseball and 
his excellent record as head 
baseball coach for Coastal during 
the mid 1970's when we were building 
our program. We are looking to his 
experience, leadership, and loyalty 
to our program as guiding forces 
when we move to NCAA Division I next 
season. He will be as asset to 
Coastal in his new position; he 
knows the players, he knows the 
college, and he knows baseball." 

Vrooman decided to make the move 
back to coaching, he said, "because 
of the love I have for the sport 
both as a player and as a coach. I 
am anxious to accept the challenge 
of leading the team as we become an 
NCAA Division I college." He said 
that he was pleased to see what he 
termed as "changes taking place in 
the players' attitude toward 
academics and sports" and that he 
wants to continue emphasizing the 
importance of academics in his 
program. He also plans to maintain 
a close relationship with his 
colleagues in the academic area. 

Thi, Week is published by U.S.C. Coastal Carolina College, 
an equal opportunity employer subscnl>ing to all Civil Rights 
legislation. 



JAPANESE NOH PLAY TO BE PRESENTED ON 
CAMPUS APRIL 27 

The Office of International Programs 
wi1l present Master Makio Umewaka 
and his assistants in a classic 
Japanese drama in the Noh tradition 
Sunday, April 27, 2:30 p.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. 

Japanese drama, specifically the Noh 
style, will be introduced to 
the audience by Professor Tadashi 
Mikami, a student of Master Umewaka 
and a Fulbright Scholar-in-Residence 
at Coker College, Hartsville, South 
Carolina. 

Noh is a composite form of theatre 
involving poetic and symbolic 
situations often drawn from 
classical literature. Its 
performance combines vocal chants, 
instrumental music, acting 
techniques, dance elements and 
aspects of fine arts, crafts and 
architecture. The costumes, masks 
and theatres themselves are works of 
art and are sometimes regarded as 
national treasures. 

The Coastal presentation will be a 
classic entitled "Tale of Genji." It 
is a story about the jealousy 
between Genji's wife and mistress 
and the resulting conflict between 
good and evil. 

For ticket information, contact Dr. 
Bruno Gujer, ext. 2054. 

A TOUR OF THE SOLAR SYSTEM -
APRIL 28 

Dr. Bruce Carney, UNC Chapel Hill, 
will present "A Tour of the Solar 
System" Monday, April 28, 8 p. m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. Dr. 
Carney's program includes the 
latest results of the Voyager 
mission to Uranus and the various 
space missions to Halley's comet. 

The Harlow Shapley public lecture is 

sponsored by the American 
Astronomical Society and presented 
by Coastal's School of Science. For 
more information, contact Dr. Walter 
Van Hamme, ext. 2225. 

KIMBEL LIBRARY HOURS EXTENDED 

Kimbel Library will extend its hours 
of operation until 10 p.m. Monday 
through Thursday from April 21 
through May 7. These additional 
hours are intended to help students 
study and use the library for 
research during the end-of-semester 
period. Faculty are requested to 
announce these hours in their 
classes. 

"SPRING DELIGHT" FASHION SHOW -
APRIL 27 

Coastal's Afro American Students 
Association is holding its spring 
fashion show, "Spring Delights" 
Sunday, April 27, 6 p.m. at the 
Sands Ocean Club, North Myrtle 
Beach. The host and hostess for the 
event are radio personality Calvin 
Hicks of WYAV 104 and Barbara 
Jackson, director of Horry County 
Child Protective Services. The 
donation is $5 which includes 
compliments, food and entertainment. 

For more information, contact Ebbie 
Gore, ext. 2361; Sherry Johnson, 
ext. 2025; or Veronica Davis, ext. 
2429. 

FACULTY, STAFF, STUDENT NEWS 

o ALINE RODRIGUES, a senior marine 
science major, has been selected to 
participate in the summer student 
program at the Horn Point 
Environmental Laboratories which is 
a branch of the University of 



I 
Maryland. The program is designed 
to offer outstanding students the 
opportunity to develop their 
potential as research scientists 
through intensive study of the 
Chesapeake Bay ecosystems. 

o STEVE NAGEL, assistant professor 
of English, and Sara L. Sanders, USC 
Columbia, have published an article, 
"Comprehensive Theory a.rid Second 
Language Pedagogy," in the TESOL 
Quarterly, March 1986 issue~e 
publication is the international 
journal of Teaching English to 
Speakers of Other Languages. 

o ZDZISLAW SIKORA, associate 
professor of of art, has received 
word that his color intaglio, 
"Conflicts ++l, 11 has been selected 
for exhibit and tour with the 
Southern Graphics Council (SGC) 
members exhibition. The show will 
travel for two years throughout the 
Southeast and Southwest. The 
exhibition juror was Carol· Sumners, 
renowned woodcut artist from 
California. The selection was made 
during the annual conference of SGC 
at the Atlanta College of Art. 

"Memento Mori," a 1984 color 
intaglio by Sikora, has been added 
to the permanent collection of the 
University of California at Los 
Angeles. UCLA acquired a full set 
of the "Point of Departure" 
portfolio of which "Memento Mori" is 
a part. 

In addition, the following 
institutions have added Sikora 
prints to their permanent 
collections: Furman University, 
University of Dallas, University of 
Maine, Auburn University, and 
University of North Carolina. 

o THOMAS E. JONES, assistant 
professor of theatre and speech, 
recently returned from the an~ual 
meeting of the Mid America Theatre 
Conference in Minneapolis where he 
presented a research paper on 
Constantin Stanislavsky and the 
Moscow Art Theatre as part of a 
theatre panel for the conference. 

He also has presented research on 
this subject to the Southeastern 
Theatre Conference, the American 
Association of Teachers of Slavic 
and East European Languages, and has 
been invited to present a paper at 
the 1987 Mid America Theatre 
Conference. 

o DR. HERB WEIGAND, assistant 
professor of art, hls had his 
watercolor painting "Currents" 
selected for the 33rd annual Pee Dee 
Regional Art Competition at the 
Florence Museum. The juror for the 
exhibition was Leo Twiggs, professor 
of art, South Carolina State 
College. The exhibition will run 
May 2 through June 1. 

CHICKEN BARBEQUE - APRIL 25 

The Coastal Soccer Club is 
sponsoring a chicken barbeque 
Friday, April 25 from 11:30 a.m. to 
2 p.m. on the Campus Station 
terrace. Tickets are $2 and are 
available in the Soccer Office or 
from team members. 

INTRO JAPANESE COURSE OFFERED IN 
COLUMBIA 

The USC Columbia Department of 
Foreign Languages and Literature is 
offering a six-week course, 
Intensive Introductory Japanese, May· 
19 through June 25. Classes meet 
Mondays and Fridays, 9 a.m. to 12:30 
_p. m. 

For more information, contact 
Professor Sakakibara at USC, 777-
7034. 

CAMPUS CHAPEL 

Sunday, April 20 - Dr. Elinor 
Miller, vice chancellor 

Sunday, April 27 - Dr. Ron Eaglin, 
chancellor 



WEEK OF APRIL 21-27 
MON 21 TUE 22 WED _23 THU 24 FRI as. SAT 26 SUN 27 

8:00-9:30AM 2:00-3:30PM 8:00AM-3:00PM 
PHI ALPHA DEL TA CAMPUS UNION PUBLIC SCHOOL 

MEETING MEETING MUSIC PROGRAM 
SC 204 SC 204 Jess Dannelly 

WB 100 
1 :45-2:45PM 2:30-4:00PM 

SGA MEETING STUDENT AFFAIRS 8:30AM-3:00PM 
SC 204 MEETING M.E.N.C. 

SC 202 BAKE SALE 
8:00PM Lelia Smalley 

DAVID FEASER 8:00-10:00PM SC OVFL 
IN CONCERT DICK CAVETT 
Pat Singleton Kimbel Lecture 1 :00-2:30PM 
Wheelwright Series APO MEETING 

Bill Baxley SC 201 
7:30PM Wheelwright 

BASEBALL 2:30-4:00PM 
At The Citadel WOMEN FACULTY 

Night Game MEETING 
'. 

Betsy Puskar 
SC 205 

3:00PM 
BASEBALL 

Francis Marion 

12:30-2:00PM 
SIG EP LITTLE 

SISTERS MEETING 
SC 204 

6:00-10:00PM 
PDK MEETING 

SC OVFL 

7:30-9:30PM 
Citizens Against 

Sexual Child Abuse 
Meeting 
SC 204 

7:00PM 
BASEBALL 

At USC-Aiken 
N_!ght Game 

\ 

NORTH AMERICAN 
MUSIC FESTIVALS 
Choral Competition 

John Durrell 
Wheelwright 

FA005 

11 :30AM-1 :30PM 
STUDENT NURSES 

ASSOCIATON 
BAKE SALE 

SC OVFL 

12:00-1 :30PM 
Support for 

"Coastal Writing 
Project" Meeting 

Randall Wells 
SC 201 

12:45-2:45PM 
Coastal Catholic 

Workshop Meeting 
Colleen Lohr 

SC 204 

1 :30-3 :00PM 
INTERNATIONAL 
CLUB MEETING 

SC 201 

1:00PM 
BASEBALL 
At Augusta 

Double Header 

8:00AM-6:00PM 
Ecumenical Comm. 

of Diocese of 
Charleston 

Dr. Joe Cicero 
SC All 

2:30PM 
Japanese Noh Drama 

Bruno Gujer 
Wheelwright 

TBA 
• TENNIS 

S. C. Association of 
Financial Aid Admn. 

Jess Dannelly 
WB Out 

1:30PM 
BASEBALL 
At Augusta 

10:30AM-2:30PM 
CHAPEL SERVICES 
Elinor Miller, Speaker 

Bob Robinson 
SC 205 
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